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Historic Preservation Commission
Regular Meeting
April 12, 2022
Locust Grove City Hall
Meeting Minutes

The Locust Grove Historic Preservation Commission met for their regular meeting on April 12, 2022 at
Locust Grove City Hall. Those present were Jeff Mills, Marianne Morfoot, Rachel Devitt, Betty Shearouse,
and staff members Colleen Lute Watts and Anna Ogg. Enough members present to establish a quorum.
Chair Jeff Mills welcomed everyone to the meeting at 6:00.

Approval of the Agenda: Marianne Morfoot made a motion to approve the agenda as presented. Betty
Shearouse seconded, all approved.

Minutes: Betty Shearouse made a motion to approve the April 2021 and December 2021 meeting
minutes as presented. Marianne Morfoot seconded, all approved.

COAs/New Business: The HPC reviewed a retroactive COA applicaticn for an existing sign at 3847 Hwy
42, Staff recommended approval and noted that the dimensions listed on the application were
incorrect. The sign is compliant with the City’s sign ordinance and the HPDO Design guidelines. Rachel
Devitt made a motion to approve, and Betty Shearouse seconded, all approved.

Old Business: None
Commission Comments: The Historic Resource Survey is ongoing
Public Comments: None

The meeting adjourned at 6:30



